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Roxanne Maher

From: Roxanne Maher

Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 10:25 AM

To: Town Council Group

Subject: FW: Kudos to all involved

Roxanne M. Maher

Administrative Assistant to
the Ledyard Town Council
(860) 464-3203
council@ledyardct.org

Town Hall Hours:
Monday – Thursday 7:30 a.m. to 4:45 p.m.
CLOSED FRIDAYS

From: Fred Allyn, III <mayor@ledyardct.org>
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 10:23 AM
To: Roxanne Maher <council@ledyardct.org>
Cc: Steve Masalin <pwd@ledyardct.org>
Subject: FW: Kudos to all involved

Roxanne,

Please include this positive note in correspondence for the 6/28 TC meeting.

Best,

Fred B. Allyn III

Mayor, Town of Ledyard, CT
741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy.
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Ledyard, CT 06339
Tel (860) 464-3221
www.ledyardct.org

NOTICE* Effective June 11, 2018
Town Hall hours are 7:30AM-4:45PM Mon-Thurs
CLOSED FRIDAYS

From: Michael Mclane <mmclane@me.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 7:33 AM
To: Fred Allyn, III <mayor@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Kudos to all involved

Fred,

Fred,

I’m truly impressed by the work done by all involved in the recent asphalt road work in the Norman
Drive area. The contractors worked quickly and efficiently. I saw Ledyard public works guys putting
finishing touches on some of the areas around the new storm drains.

All of this work took place while traffic continued to flow (albeit under slower conditions) through the
neighborhood. Mail, school busses and deliveries all took place under direction of the “traffic control”
men.

EXCELLENT WORK and I hope the supervisors and workers are told how much residents appreciated
their fine work.

Well done,

-=Mike=-

Mike McLane

Primary E-mail <mmclane@me.com>


